Letter to the Archbishop of York

I have sent the following letter and await a reply:
Dear Archbishop

I was pleased to hear reported your view that there needs to be more
recognition of England and Englishness to complement the recognition of
Scottish and Welsh cultures and interests within the UK Union.

I was not however persuaded that you do understand the nature of the English
view when you went on to propose the international and EU elite solution to
the English problem, more devolution to regions. England has rejected
EU/Whitehall proposals to create artificial regions with elected governments.
Many of us resented the way the EU refused to put England on their maps but
broke us up into unpopular Euro regions. We were relieved they allowed
Scotland and Wales to escape whole and unscathed. We are now concerned about
the EU’'s aggressive approach to Northern Ireland.

I would be happy to debate these matters with you to extend understanding of
England and Englishness within the UK and to expose lopsided and unfair
devolution. There could be an online debate or we could book a room at
Westminster with an audience if rules allow.

Yours sincerely

John Redwood
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